
 

Agreed Report 

December 17th 2024 Meeting 

 

• The Board of Management met on December 17th 2024. 

• New members of the Board of Management were welcomed. 

• Congratulations were extended to the 6th Year students who were special guests at 

the beginning of the meeting on their recent achievements. 

• The Board praised the planning work being undertaken with the Transition Year Plan 

as well as changes at Senior Cycle. 

• The Board agreed on and adopted the 2025-26 Academic Calendar. It will be shared 

with households imminently. 

• The Board adopted the Draft Healthy Eating Policy. 

• The Critical Incidence Policy, The Class-Transfer Policy and the Student Vehicle 

Parking Policy were all reviewed. 

• The work of our Parent’s Association was praised at the meeting. 

• The Board will meet again on February 11th 2025. 

 


